Ottawa, Oct. 50, 1928,

Golone) Nosl Marshall,
Toronto, Ont,

Dear Colomel Morshalls

: I hasten to thamk you
for your kxind telegram, Thers have desm
disappointuents in the campalgn and I wery

- myel regret that members of the Oovermsent
and, thelr candlidates succeeded again in
diverting the minds of a large portion of
our eouatry from the rgal issues, It is
gratifying, howaver, that the Govermuent
itself hus beon declolvely defeated.

. Your oity has sgain
8me eolidly Conservative and your oity
is right,

Again thanking youg

Yours M.‘
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